Okaloosa County Airports

State of Florida

April 23, 2018

To: DTS Hangar Owners and Lease Holders

Re: All Tenants Meeting

Dear DTS Tenants,

On Thursday May 24, 2018, Okaloosa County Airports will host an all-tenants meeting from 2 p.m.-

4 p.m. at the Destin City Hall Annex Building located on Indian Bayou Drive. The topics of the
meeting will be diverse and you find items we will discuss listed below.

o New Changes to Operating Conditions
o Airfield Driver’s License Requirement and Issue
° Change in Gate Access Code/Procedures — Issue New Cards

Air Traffic Control Tower Updates and Feedback
Infrastructure Updates — Projects in Execution and Design (Future Impacts)
Hangar Lease Reminders and Q&A Session

Common Issues on the Airport

o Airport Rules and Standards Update Initiative
o Hangar Inspections

o FBO Minute

There have been a number of changes on the airport over the past two years and we feel this meeting
will be very beneficial to accomplish several objectives. We plan to issue new gate access cards to
the County gates leading to the general aviation hangar area at the meeting along with airfield
driving license stickers to affix to the gate cards assuming training has been accomplished. The link
to the new airfield driver training is located on the www.flydts.com website under the Airfield
Operations tab on the left side of the home screen. Each hangar lease holder will be issued two cards
initially and additional cards will be issued based on a sponsored individuals need to access the
airfield and completion of driver’s training. Further directions and information will be presented as
well as how to take care of these items if unable to attend this meeting.

If you have any questions please contact Mr. Chad Rogers, General Aviation Airports Manager, at
(850) 612-6862 or rrogers(@myokaloosa.com. Thank you in advance for your attention and I look
forward to seeing you on May 241,
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Tracy Stage,’A.A.E.
Airports Director
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